
Dear Habibian, Assalam-o-Alaikum, 
 

The HPSAA initiated a Student Counseling Session (SCS) at the HPS for the 
benefit of the students of the senior classes of the school. These sessions will 
be held twice a month on the first and third Wednesday at the HPS 
auditorium from 8 am to 8.45 am. 
 

Mr. Ali Ahmed (Batch 1981) was the guest speaker on the first SCS on 
Tuesday 4th February 2020 (The session was held on the 4th because of the 
Kashmir Day holiday on the 5th). The session was also attended by a few 
Alumni. The next SCS is scheduled to be held on Wednesday 19th February 
2020 at the HPS auditorium with Mr. Shahid Baqar as the guest speaker. 
 

If any alumni want to attend the session please let me know so that his name 
may be notified to the school administration. 
 

Attached is the PowerPoint presentation outlining the points of the talk given 
by Mr. Ali Ahmed. 
 

Best Regards 

Zafar Kaleem (Batch 1970, Red House) 
Honorary Executive Secretary HPSAA 

0300-2672903; 0320-2672903 

Website: https://habibianalumni.org/ 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/HPSAA-
610514459400489/?modal=admin_todo_tour 
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